
 

 

 

 

The City of Gray will be conducting smoke tests of the sanitary sewer lines 

system wide beginning on January 19, 2021 until further notice. During these 

tests, YOU MAY SEE SMOKE COMING FROM VENT STACKS ON BUILDINGS OR 

HOLES IN THE GROUND. Do not be alarmed. The smoke has no odor, is non-toxic, 

does not create a fire hazard, and will dissipate in minutes. If you have any 

situations or have questions concerning the smoke test, call: Cheyenne Morgan @ 

(478) 508-4571 
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